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Dec. 3rd - 13th, 2018 

      Classroom News 

Dear Parents, 

Well, it looks like winter is nipping at our toes! The 

students are really excited about all the snow we 

have already received.  We even had a nice enough 

day that we where able to take the kids out to play in 

the snow and build a snowman. 

We finished up our fall and Thanksgiving unit. The 

students had a great time exploring all the nature 

items we collected on our walk.  We have been 

observing the trees and talking about how bare they 

are. A sign that winter is right around the corner. 

Last week was a busy and exciting week. We went to 

the grocery store to kick off our housekeeping theme. 

The students really enjoyed the trip.  We had a 

hedgehog come visit our class to get a look at a real 

animal that hibernates. The students got to visit the 

junior high science class to see their baby chicks they 

had hatched. We were also lucky enough to have two 

baby puppies visit our classroom. 

 

Important Dates 

12/20- Winter Class Party 

12/21-No PM Pre-K 

1/3 -Students return from 

winter break 

Be watching for a note on 

the Winter Party 

volunteers. All parents all 

welcome to come and 

enjoy the festivities. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Birthdays 

Dodge Snyder 12/4/14         

Gunner Evoy 16/6/14        

Jaiden Embree12/9/13          

Mrs. Hart 12/17                    

Abby Watson 12/30/14 
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North Mac Elementary                                   thart@northmacschools.org       
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Sit down with your child and cut out coupons.  Have your child identify number or letters on them.  

Sort the coupons by: fruit, vegetable, meat, bread, dairy or junk food. Have them count how many 

coupon you have.  There are lots of fun ways to use them! 
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What We’re Learning 

Theme: Grocery Store/ Hibernation 

Letter: G  

Shape: square & rectangle 

Color: brown & yellow 

Number: 6 

A great way to reinforce our grocery store 

theme is to sit down with your child and 

make a grocery shopping list. Take your 

child to the store with you and have them 

be in charge of marking the items off the 

list as they are added to the cart. Point out 

all the colors and shapes that you see at 

the store. 

 

Winter Animals 

Winter is cold 

There is snow in the sky 

The squirrel gathers nuts 

And the wild geese fly 

The fluffy red fox  

Has his fur to keep warm 

The bear’s in her cave 

Sleeping all through the 

storm 

 

The school is collecting box 

tops, soda tabs, Prairie Farm’s 

milk caps, Coca-Cola bar 

codes and Campbell’s soup 

labels. The money from these 

items is used to help purchase 

things needed for the school. 

The school is also 

collecting lids and caps to 

be recycled into park 

benches for the Girard City 

Park. 

It is getting cold outside, and we 

will continue to go out for 

recess. Please make sure you 

child has a warm coat, hat and 

gloves to wear. 

I still need a change of winter 

clothes for many of the 

students. 

 

 

 




